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Staffing 

A warm welcome to Miss Crawley 

and Mrs Mundy who are working 

hard with Year 6. 

 

RE Inspection 

Thank you to all the parents who 

completed the questionnaires for the 

inspection – It was a very positive 

response and the inspection team 

were very impressed with the 

children and their RE work, 

collective worship and their 

behaviour around school.  The report 

will be published in the next couple 

of weeks 

 

School Website 

The new school website is now live 

with lots of information about school 

life.  Please let me know if there is 

anything else that you feel we could 

add to it.  The blog site will be 

populated soon with children’s 

learning experiences. 

 

Holy Communion 

Can you please remember in your 

prayers, our Year 4 children, who are 

making their First Holy Communions 

tomorrow. I would like to thank all 

the parent, families and catechists for 

their support and guidance for the 

children over the preparation period. 

 

Anderton Centre 

Can Y5 parents please remember to 

return slips and deposits for the June 

19 trip to the Anderton Centre before 

July 5th 

 
 

 New Intake Meeting 

There will be a meeting for parents of 

children starting in the 3yr old nursery 

and Reception on Wednesday 13th June at 

5 pm 

 

World Cup 

We will be celebrating the beginning of 

the world cup with a non uniform day on 

Friday 15th June – Each class is learning 

about a different country and should 

come to school in the colours of the 

associated flag . 

Nursery – Russia 

Reception – Argentina 

Year 1 – France 

Year 2 – England 

Year 3 – Portugal 

Year 4 – Germany 

Year 5 – Brazil 

Year 6 – Nigeria 

 

Sun Cream And Hats 

Can I please advise all parents that your 

children should have sun cream applied 

each morning and a hat during this warm 

weather. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

4th July (pm) – KS1 Sports Day 

5th July (pm) – KS2 Sports Day 

9th – 11th July - Transition for St Edmund 

Arrowsmith High School 

11th July – Lets Sing Y6 (details to 

follow) 

10th July – Moving Up day (all children 

will spend a day with their new teacher 

for September) 

13th July - Leavers Mass/Assembly  

13th July – Summary reports out 

 

                       

‘As one Holy Family, following Jesus, we learn, love and grow to fullness’ 
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